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Dear Parent/Carer, 

During these challenging times, we want to ensure that pupils eligible for free school 

meals can continue to access support if they are not in school. We have therefore taken 

the decision to move to the voucher system for use at supermar-

kets.  

Within the next week, you will receive an email from the Depart-

ment of Education with a redemption code. Follow the instructions 

on the email to use this code to access your voucher. Please see 

below for which stores you can receive vouchers for and whether 

they can be used online as well as in-store.  

We have also downloaded the Parent/Carer FAQs, which contains 

useful information about redeeming your voucher. We highly rec-

ommend you read these so that you are fully aware of the system, 

how it works and the useful information about it. If you cannot ac-

cess this information, please let us know.  

You will be sent this email each week, to follow the same process 

to redeem your vouchers. If you have more than one child in your 

household who receives the vouchers, you will receive one voucher for that amount (ie if 

you have two children who are both entitled to free school meals, you will receive one 

code for a voucher worth £30 a week).  

Many thanks, 

Roskear Primary and Nursery School 

 
 
 
 


